
Saint Andrew Parish
a vibrant and caring Catholic community 

Rectory
saintandrewchicago.com

3546 N. Paulina St.
Chicago, IL 60657

773-525-3016
Fax: 773-525-4124

School Office
gosaintandrew.com
1710 W, Addison St.
Chicago, IL. 60613

773-248-2500
Fax: 773-248-2709

Weekend Masses 
in Church

Saturday (Vigil) 4:00 pm
Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:00 am

 and 5:30 pm
 

Daily Mass 
Monday through Friday

9:00 am

Holy Day Masses: 
9:00 am and 

7:00 pm in the Church
There are no Vigil Masses for 

Holy Days

Confessions:
Saturday

3:00 pm to 3:45 pm
or by appointment

TWENTY FIRST  SUNDAY in ORDINARY TIME
AUGUST 26, 2018 

  Marriage: By appointment with the  Pastor  6 to 9 months in advance

  Baptism: 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month at 11:00 am.     
         	       Call the Rectory office to schedule

  Baptism Prep Class: The last Sunday of each month at 
                                      11:15 am in the Chapel. 
	                          Call Rectory office to schedule



Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Anger, shock, grief, shame. What other words can we summon to describe the 
experience of learning about the devastating revelations of sexual abuse — and the 
failures of bishops to safeguard the children entrusted to their care — published in the 
Pennsylvania grand jury report, released Tuesday? This catalogue of horrors comes on the heels of 
news accounts of deeply disturbing sexual-abuse and harassment allegations against Archbishop 
Theodore McCarrick, who recently resigned from the College of Cardinals. And yet whatever words 
we may use to describe the anguish of reading about these heinous acts, they can never capture 
the reality of suffering endured by victims of sexual abuse, suffering compounded by the woeful 
responses of bishops who failed to protect the people they were ordained to serve.  As the Holy 
See put it in its August 16 statement on the grand jury report: “The church must learn hard lessons 
from its past, and there should be accountability for both abusers and those who permitted abuse to 
occur.”
I know that many of you are asking: How could this be happening again? Didn’t the U.S. bishops 
address this crisis sixteen years ago when they met in Dallas? What are they doing now, and why 
should we trust that this time they will do the right thing?
These are precisely the questions that ought to be asked. As a former chair of the U.S. Conference 
of Catholic Bishops Committee for the Protection of Children and Young People, I have asked them 
myself. And sorrow, disgust, outrage — these are righteous feelings, the stirrings of the conscience 
of a people scandalized by the terrible reality that too many of the men who promised to protect 
their children, and strengthen their faith, have been responsible for wounding both.
We know this not only because of the admirable work of the many members of the news media who 
played an essential role in bringing this crisis into the light. Now, we have been made to face these 
scandals first and foremost by the courage of victim-survivors — the men and women who found 
the strength, even when doing so meant suffering again unimaginable pain, to come forward and 
seek justice from an institution that grievously failed them.
What are we bishops doing now to ensure that those failures are not repeated? Today, USCCB 
President Cardinal Daniel DiNardo announced on behalf of all the bishops that our conference will 
launch a thorough investigation of the allegations against Archbishop McCarrick; that it will establish 
new ways in which people can report complaints against bishops; and that it will advocate for more 
effective resolution of such allegations. The USCCB will invite the Holy See to investigate the 
McCarrick case, in concert with a predominantly lay group of experts.
The bishops will also update our 2002 “Statement of Episcopal Commitment” by which the bishops 
pledged to follow a procedure for reporting allegations of sexual abuse of minors by a bishop.
This document needs revision to clarify how victims can report abuse of minors or other misconduct 
by bishops, as well as develop third-party reporting systems, many of which are already being 
looked at today. Of course, bishops are not exempt from following standards of behavior. Our own 
Cardinal Joseph Bernardin provided a strong example, when he chose to step aside after he was 
accused of abuse — a charge that was eventually retracted.
The USCCB will also press for procedures that will make it easier to resolve complaints against 
bishops in a timely, fair, and transparent manner.
As Cardinal DiNardo explained, all this will be conducted with “proper independence, sufficient 
authority, and substantial leadership by laity.” This call for lay oversight of the investigation, as 
much as the scandal itself, shows the need for systemic change in the way we order church life. 
The clericalist mindset, responsible for so much of the scandal, must be purged from church life. As 
Pope Francis has urged, we need to remember that it is our baptism that unites us. We as a church 
must reflect more deeply on what we share in common, rather than what distinguishes us.
The abuses contained in the Pennsylvania grand jury report are, as you know, appallingly familiar. 



And while it is true that the vast majority of abuses contained in that report occurred decades ago, that 
is of no comfort to victims,nor should it be to any of us. We cannot say this enoughn the abuses should 
never have happened, and no one should have acted in ways that enabled them. This is why, following the 2002 
wave of scandals, the USCCB adopted policies designed to protect young people from abusers. We instituted 
a zero-tolerance policy which holds that even one instance of child sexual abuse would bar someone from the 
priesthood forever. The Archdiocese of Chicago has implemented these policies and even done more.
1.	 We established an independent lay-majority review board to consider allegations against clergy and make 		
	 recommendations to the bishops.
2.	 We refer all allegations of abuse to civil authorities.
3.	 We require diocesan employees and volunteers to undergo background checks.
4.	 We mandate that all diocesan employees and volunteers undergo safe-environment training to help them 		
	 identify predatory behavior and understand avenues of reporting. And we required that children be taught 		
	 how to recognize, resist and report abuse.
5.	 We undergo an annual audit to measure compliance with these policies, which every year has found the 
Archdiocese of Chicago compliant.
Since 2002, hundreds of thousands of our people in dioceses across the United States have undergone safe-
environment training. In many ways we can say that the policies of the Charter for the Protection of Children and 
Young People, which established procedures for addressing allegations of sexual abuse of minors by clergy, have 
been successful. According to the Pennsylvania grand jury report, for example, just two of the 300 priests named 
in the text were accused within the past decade, and both were reported to civil authorities. This excuses nothing, 
and we can never become complacent about our responsibility to protect children and adults from abuse and 
harassment, but it does say something about the effects of our post-2002 policies.
Here in the Archdiocese of Chicago, we have been following procedures that were first established by Cardinal 
Bernardin in 1992, following revelations of clergy abuse that came to light during that period. In addition to 
what the Charter calls for, we offer payment for counseling or other assistance to anyone who comes to us 
with allegations even before attempting to establish the credibility of the claim. After any civil investigation 
has concluded, we conduct our own inquiry into allegations against priests, and our majority-lay review board 
considers the case and makes a recommendation to me about whether the accused should remain in ministry. One 
of the most important things Cardinal Bernardin did was to establish a regular meeting of everyone who might be 
called in to consider a case of sexual abuse, whether it involves a minor or an adult. So, to this day, representatives 
from across the relevant pastoral center offices regularly meet with me to advise me on cases that arise and ways 
to strengthen our commitments.
Of course, no set of procedures is perfect. As the grand jury report illustrates, they are subject to the strengths and 
weaknesses of those entrusted to carry them out. Closed systems always tend toward self-protection; it is only 
when we create systems of accountability that we let in purifying light. That’s what our practices are designed 
to do. They exist because we as a church have a grave responsibility to ensure the safety of our people. That is 
why I encourage anyone who has been victimized to contact our Office of Protection of Children and Youth at 
800.994.6200 or protect.archchicago.org.
Anger, shock, grief, shame. There is one other word that we bishops must summon: resolve. We must resolve to 
face our failures and hold each other accountable. We must resolve to be clear-eyed about what we have done, 
what we have failed to do, and what remains to be done. We must resolve to live in the light of humility, of 
repentance, of honesty — the light of Christ. As your bishop, I pledge to continue holding firm to that resolve. 
And I ask for you to pray for all victims of abuse. I also invite you to review what I have written here and make 
suggestions for improving our safe-environment standards, ever heeding the Second Vatican Council’s “Dogmatic 
Constitution on the Church,” which called on the laity, “by reason of the knowledge, competence or outstanding 
ability which they may enjoy … to express their opinion on those things which concern the good of the church.”

Sincerely yours in Christ,
Cardinal Blase J. Cupich
Archbishop of Chicago



Are you on a journey of discovery….
Are you thinking about becoming Catholic or are you a Catholic who 
feels you could benefit by a program of renewal to better know and 
understand the truths that God has written in your heart? 
The Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) program at Saint 
Andrew Parish may be for you.

The Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults is for:

An adult who has not been Baptized.
An adult who has not received Confirmation or Holy Communion.
An adult who would like to renew their understanding of the Catholic 
Faith and relationship with Jesus.

Set up an appointment with our Pastoral Associate David Heimann to 
discover how this program might serve you. davidheimann@saintandrewchicago.com 

The tentative meeting time for RCIA will be Wednesday nights from 7:30-8:45 pm. 

Callng All Saint Andrew Grads
From the class of 1973! 

Save the date for our Class Reunion
Saturday, October 6, 2018
6:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.
Schubas
3159 N. Southport Ave.
Chicago, IL 60657
Floor 2
Cost is $30 per person (spouses and 
significant others welcome)
Cash bar
Live music, raffle prizes, heavy appetizers
Visit our website for more information:
 www.standrewgrammar73.com



Stewardship Report:
We recently completed the Season of Stewardship asking for parishioners 
to prayerfully consider making a commitment of contribution to the parish 
from their time, talent, and treasure. During the season, 144 families and 
individuals completed commitment cards as a sign of their intention to give of 
their time, talent, and treasure to build up Saint Andrew Parish. If you would 
still like to make a commitment, you can complete the forms found in the back of church or Online at http://
tiny.cc/SaintAndrewStewardship	

Env. Check EFT
         

$30,989.17                                                     
     Loose $4,925.82
    Total: $35,914.99

    Monthly Sunday Budget $38,500.00

2018 Annual Catholic Appeal

2018 Goal		  	 $27,648.63
Pledged		             $57,584.00
Amt. Paid                         $41,175.72
Balance Due		  $16,408.28

July Collection 2018

Liturgial Ministries Schedule September 1, and September 2
SEE TERMINAL

Religious Education
Registration Now Open

Religious Education at Saint Andrew is offered or children from 
Kindergarten through 8th grade.

The program continues to focus on family involvement and flexibility. 
If you haven’t had your child in Religious Education for some time, 
take another look at our program offering!

More information and registration can be found at
www.saintandrewchicago.com or come to the rectory to pick 
up a registration form and tentative schedule. Please register by 
September 1, 2018. 

Contact David Heimann at 773-525-3016 with questions or email at 
davidheimann@saintandrewchicago.com



YOUNG ADULTS 
Events for adults in their 20s & 30s 

 
Sunday, 9/2: YOUNG ADULT KICK-OFF 
6:30-9:00pm (Social Hall) 
Young Adult Hangouts are resuming!  
The fridge will be gloriously restocked, 
new and old friends brought together, 
and plans made for weekly Hangouts. 
Join us as we start another great season of 
faith, fellowship, and service. Bring 
snacks to share - THE DRINKS ARE ON 
US!  
 
Sunday, 9/30: MENTOR, PAINT & PIZZA 
4:00-5:15pm (Social Hall - Youth Room) 
Lend a hand as we jump-start our Youth 
Group! They need help painting, build-
ing, hanging… and eating pizza. 
 
Flocknote: https://app.flocknote.com/
StAndrewChicago/SaintAndrewYoung 
Facebook: St Andrew Chicago Young Adults 

YOUTH GROUP 
Events for youth ages 14-18 

 
Sunday, 9/2: WHITEBOARD WEEKEND 
(Outside after each mass) 
Head outside to write some ideas on 
the whiteboard for what you would like 
to do, how you want to serve, and where 
you want to go! Check out tentative 
plans for the Youth Ministry Room.  
 
Sunday, 9/16: DESIGNER CHALLENGE 
4:00-5:15pm (Rectory) 
Are you the next HGTV star? We can use 
you! We’ll pray, snack, and brainstorm 
ideas for our Youth Ministry Room. 
Then we’ll head down to the space to 
measure and draft designs. 
 
Sunday, 9/30: PIZZA and PAINTING! 
4:00-5:15pm (Social Hall - Youth Room) 
Put on some work clothes, grab a slice, 
and pick up a brush. We’ll start with 
food and instructions, then get started 
on making the room look like it’s ours.  

To volunteer or learn more about Youth Ministries, contact Megan Storti: megan@standrew.org 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
SAINT ANDREW 

Let no one disregard you because you are young, 
but be an example to all believers.  

(1 Timothy 4:12) 



Join the Hunger Walk

Join fellow parishioners and/or help support the 33rd Annual Hunger Walk which will 
take place on Saturday, September 8, 2018 in Jackson Park. The walk in conjunction 
with the Greater Chicago Food Depository will open at 7:00am and concludes at 
11:00am. It is a 2 mile walk that begins at 8:30am. All ages are welcome. Perfect for 
families and friends to participate
hungerwalk@gcfd.org



Saint Andrew Parish     www.saintandrewchicago.com  

 

 
 

INTERESTED IN BECOMING AN ALTAR SERVER? 
 

If you are currently in Grades 4 or higher, we invite you to consider becoming an altar server 
here at our parish.  Please take a moment and fill out this information slip and drop it off in the 

school office or the rectory.   
 

A training session is scheduled for September 16th from 3:00-5:00pm  
       or 

             September 23rd from 3:00-5:00pm 
 
 

 
 

Altar Server Sign-Up 
 

Name of server:  ____________________     Age of server: __________ 
 
Address: ________________________ 
                 ________________________ 
Telephone #: __________________ 
Parents’ Names: _____________________________ 
 
Choice of training session: Sept 16th ____________  or Sept 23rd _____________ 
               
 



 

1710 W. Addison Street • Chicago

Spirit. Study. Service.
Saint Andrew School focuses on the whole child; promoting individual academic achievement, developing 
spiritual awareness, building character, and encouraging service for the common good.

Come See What Educational 
Excellence Looks Like

• High acceptance rates at premier Chicago area 
Catholic and Selective Enrollment high schools

• Over 500 students with two classrooms per grade
• Full day Kindergarten with before and after care
• Differentiated instruction and accelerated learning 
• All classrooms equipped with SMART Boards
• One to one laptops for 3th-8th graders
• K - 8th Grade Spanish courses
• Standardized test scores in top 15th percentile
• High parental and community involvement
• Northside’s premier boutique school

2 ½ Year Olds to 8th Grade

For Registration and 
Information:

(773) 248-2500 
 www.GoSaintAndrew.com

Limited Seats Available in 

our Early Childhood 

Programs for the 

2018/2019 school year!

Saint Andrew School
Providing educational excellence in a 
vibrant and caring Catholic environment



Birthday Celebrations
Anthony Betti
Robert Biodrowski 
Kyler Born 
Sophie Buino
Sarah Burke
Rose Collins
Nora Cowlin
Finn Dowdal
Andrew Fialkowski
Kathryn Fitzgerald
Nicholas Fultz
Charles Gallagher
Alexis	 Ghattas
Kelly	 Glascott
Emily	Goodwin
Sarah	Grahan
Bart Guzzardo
Laura	Hanson
Kyra Hudson
William Hussar
Jessica Hynes
Gil Javan
Luke Karl
Madeline King
Bowen Koch

Alana	Kohli
Angela Krietz
William Loomos
Melissa Mannion
Frank	Marik, Jr
Russell Martinez
Bridget Maxwell
Monica McCarthy
Cassandra Nowicki
Thomas Perkins
Kristin Peterson
Sandra Power
Juliana Prado
Jeremiah Querubin
Rossana Reformado
Natalia Reynoso
Sydney Richards
Brynn	 Riley
Andrea Scardina
Todd Searle
Bernice Sher
Vivian	  Stec
Jack Stenander
Madeline Sutherland
Mark Tortoriello
Aidan	Yerkes

Parish Staff:
Pastor: Rev. Sergio Romo 
sergioromo@saintandrewchicago.com
Pastor Emeritus; Rev. John Farry
Pastoral Associate: David Heimann
davidheimann@saintandrewchicago.com
Deacon: Eric Sorensen
ericsorensen@saintandrewchicago.com
Deacon: Mark Purdome
markpurdome@saintandrewchicago.com
Pastoral Assistant: Megan Storti
megan@standrew.org
Business Manager: Esperanza Benavides
esperanzabenavides@gosaintandrew.com
Events/Drews Dollars: Julie Richards
julierichards@saintandrewchicago.com
Secretary: Christina O’Malley, 
christinaomalley@saintandrewchicago.com
Assistants:  Veronica Salazar, Terry Ryan, Christine Chua
Resident:  Rev. Arlin Jean Louis
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Liturgical Ministry Coordinator: Dan Tucci

School Administration:
Principal: Allen Ackermann
Assistant Principal: Sarah Casavechia
Admissions:  Anne Japsen
Secretary: Trini Mahadeo
Athletic Director: Matthew Pope
Curriculum Coordinators: 
Michelle Roberts & Maribeth Lynch
Engineer: Alfred Benkiser

Volunteer Opportunities for The Greater Chicago 
Food Depository

The next volunteer session is:

August 25  8:30-11:15 am

Save the date for September 8th 33rd Annual 2 mile 
Hunger Walk.  Help raise funds and awareness for the 

fight against hunger in Cook County. 
 All ages are welcome.

Link to donate and/or sign up to walk   
https://www.classy.org/team/175782

The Greater Chicago Food Depository is located at 
4100 W. Ann Lurie Place in Chicago.

Please contact Nancy Holland at 
neh213@gmail.com with any questions or to volunteer.

      

EUCHARISTIC  ADORATION
Friday, September 07,  2018

Mass at 6:30 PM 
followed by Holy Hour with

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament
and Benediction in the Chapel.



 Time                    Mass Intentions        Readings

Saturday    4:00pm	 All Deceased of the Parish				    Prv 9:1-6
Sunday      8:00am	 All Deceased of the Parish					     Ps 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7 
	     10:00am 	 All Deceased of the Parish					     Eph 5:15-20
	       5:30pm	 All Deceased of the Parish					     Jn 6:56;   Jn 6:51-58

Monday 9:00a +Charles McLean Carr, Jr. Ez 24:15-23;  Deuteronomy 32:18-19, 20, 21;  
Mt 5:3;  Mt 19:16-22

Tuesday 9:00a All Deceased of the Parish Ez 28:1-10;  Dt 32:26-27ab, 27cd-28, 30, 35cd-36ab;  
2 Cor 8:9;  Mt 19:23-30

Wednesday 9:00a All Deceased of the Parish Ez 34:1-11Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6;  
Heb 4:12;  Mt 20:1-16

Thursday 9:00a
+Maria Paz Baliagit, Rosita 
Pagulunan=Birthday, Nelia Casas-Blessings
Zenaida Gacutan-Blessings

Ez 36:23-28;  Ps 51:12-13, 14-15, 18-19;  
Ps 95:8;   Mt 22:1-14

Friday 9:00a All Deceased of the Parish Rv 21:9b-14;  Ps 145:10-11, 12-13, 17-18;  
Jn 1:49b;  Jn 1:45-51

Intentions for next weekend:
Saturday  September 1    4:00 p	m	  Gerald P. Orillaza=Birthday
Sunday    September 2    8:00 am	 All Deceased of the Parish
		          10:00 am	    	 +Melina Joy Orillaza
		           5:30 pm	    	 All Deceased of the Parish

Please Pray for World Peace
Military Service Members and their families:

Joey Brown	          Tim Brown	    Tim Chambers
Joshua Cordoba       Michael Haney       Eric Herrera
John Hotek	          Louis Martinez      Casey McDonald
Jon Miller	          Michael Rosales     David Schutt
Sage Shanahan         Logan Spung	    Victor Torres	
Alex Wilscke	          Charles Wilson       Jerome Zwick

E-mail Chris O’Malley at the Parish Office to have the name of your friend or 
loved one serving in the military listed: 

christinaomalley@saintandrewchicago.com.

           
Job Outreach Ministry

The Job Outreach Ministry seeks to help 
those looking for work or seeking a change in 
employment. For assistance please contact 

Jennifer G.Smith at jgs7746@comcast.net to 
get help looking for work or to assist others in 

need.

If you would like to have a Mass Intention, please contact Chris O’Malley at the Rectory:
773-525-3016 or christinaomalley@

BAPTISM

Mabel Monika Castiglioni
Philip And Anne-Marie Castiglioni

Peter James Harton
Adam and Tynan Harton

Thomas Michael Murphy
David and Melissa Murphy

Annabelle Grace Petterson
Andrew Petterson and Joanne Nowak
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Get connected to Saint Andrew.
Receive our weekly e-bulletin

and important announcements.

Text SaintAndrew to 84576

or scan the QR Code to the right.
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Saint Andrew Parish 
A Date at the Lake 

Saturday, September 22rd, 2018 

  

 
 

Pre-Party Golf (9 hole scramble) 
Sydney Marovitz Golf Course 

3600 North Recreation Drive, Chicago 
3:00pm Shotgun start 

  
Clubhouse Cocktail Pre-party (for non-golfers) 

Sydney Marovitz Golf Course under the TENT! 
3600 North Recreation Drive, Chicago 

5:30 - 7:00pm 
  

Dinner, Live Band, Sign-up Party Auction and Party (all 
are welcome) 

Sydney Marovitz Golf Course under the TENT! 
3600 North Recreation Drive, Chicago 

7:00pm – Midnight 
 
 

Visit the Saint Andrew Parish and School websites for registration details! 
 

https://saintandrew.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/2018ADateattheLake/ADateattheLakeRe
gistration/tabid/978743/Default.aspx (copy and paste into your browser) 
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